
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfmn@localaccess. com 

VIA E-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

November 8, 2016 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
PO Box 1088 
Salem OR 97308-1088 

Re: Canby Telephone Association- Tradename 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess. com 

This letter is to provide the Commission with notice that Canby Telephone Association is 
now using the trade names DirectLink and DirectLink Long Distance. This is the case for both 
interexchange service under the Certificate of Authority granted in Docket UM 192 and the 
interexchange service operations authorized in Docket CP 905. Please note the information in 
the Commission's records as needed. 

If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

RAF/cs 

cc: Paul Hauer (via e-mail) 
Kathy Shepherd (via e-mail) 

SIDe e /JJ
7 

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN 


